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Voluntary transport Bush Fire charity vehicle being loaded to PCC MV Tianjin Highway 

 

In March “K” LINE Australia in partnership with “K” LINE Thailand voluntary transported 1 unit of 

Bush Fire charity vehicle free of charge onboard MV Tianjin Highway, PCC(Pure Car Carrier), 

from Port Kembla to Fremantle to support charity organization, Anglicare Australia’s effort to 

support of people in Western Australia who have suffered from recent Summer bush fires 

events.   

 

“K” LINE Australia was able to work side by side with McPhee Freight Pty Ltd, who also donated 

free of charge and arranged all landside transport delivery & collection charges from terminals 

in Port Kembla and Fremantle. Qube Stevedores also contributed to the effort providing 

stevedoring of the unit free of charge. 

 

 We would like to express our deepest sympathy to those in the disaster areas and sincerely 

wish for the earliest recovery from this most unfortunate event. 
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